
 
 

 
 

 

WE'RE LOOKING FOR A 
CUSTOMER CARE COORDINATOR 

(WORK BASE: Ozamiz City) 

QUALIFICATIONS: 
 

 Candidate should be a graduate of any 4 year 
course 

 With customer service related experience such as 
in a fast-food chain is an advantage 

 Willingness to do fieldwork and travel outside 
Ozamiz City 

 Willing to work beyond the normal working hours 
 
 

To apply, send us your application letter, resume and TOR 
(photocopy) through 

E-mail: vfihr.northmin@gmail.com 

For inquiries, call: 0917-7102-119 (Globe) / 0923-5363-127 
(Smart) 

(Look for Ms. Jeanette O. Gamolo) 


